January-February Newsletter 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

January and February we were in NC, SC, TN, and Georgia,
and thank the Lord for the new support the Lord provided since
our last newsletter.

March will be a busy month for us as the Lord has filled our
calendar for the month. April is also nearly full and we are
praying that he fills the rest of that month up quickly as well.

PRAYER REQUEST:

* SUPPORT NEEDED TO MOVE
TO UGANDA

Please pray for us as we press on to get the support needed to
get to our field.

* THE PEOPLE OF UGANDA I want to thank each one of you that has given and prayed.
There is nothing better than serving the Lord and I'm grateful

SUPPORT INFO : for all that he is allowing my family and I to do in His service.

WORSHIP POINT BAPTIST

CHURCH
P.O. BOX 2939 John 4:35 “Say not ye, There are yet four months, and then
LENOIR,NC 28645 comest harvest? Behold, | say unto you, Lift up your eyes,
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and look on the fields; for they are white already to
"TRIPLETT FAMILY"

harvest.”
David Triplett

CONTACT INFO: Missionary to Uganda

DAVID TRIPLETT
MISSIONARY TO UGANDA
PHONE 828-729-7678 .
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